Date: July 6, 2013











To: President Jacob Zuma

c/o One More Generation

P.O. Box 143627

Fayetteville, GA 30214

Dear President Zuma,

There is a detrimental problem in South Africa right now that needs your immediate attention. The rhinos in your country are on the verge of being extinct and they are in dire need of your help. Your country currently houses over 75% of the world's rhinos of which are being poached at increasing rates like never before! How can this be happening? South Africa is a strong, admirable country; yet they are settling for unacceptable standards that are affecting not just them, but the rest of the world too. We need you act as soon as possible on this matter before our future generations lose yet another species that they will never see in their lifetime. Solutions include funding for rhinos, protection groups, research, etc. In addition, implementing harsher poaching consequences, export restrictions, and border security can help too. Whatever the action you take, we just need your consistent efforts in preventing the world's rhinos from extinction.

We appreciate your time and consideration on this important matter, and we hope that you understand how utterly important your role is to save this species.

Sincerely,

Maria George